
Campus Safety Report 

The Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus Security Policy and Campus Crime Statistics 
Act (the Clery Act) requires colleges and universities to disclose crime statistics for 
the previous three calendar years as part of a campus security report to be published 
annually by each institution.  VCFA residencies are held on the campus of CalArts in 
Valencia. The VCFA community can view the CalArts Campus Safety Report and all 
campus safety policies and procedures here:  https://calarts.edu/campus-safety 
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